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Car park ramps up! 

Prior to the pause on construction works, Toolman 

Ted was excitedly watching the multi-storey car park 

grow and take shape. The spiral ramp from ground 

floor to level one is now complete, as are 

suspended slab pours up to level one. 

Check out our latest video to learn more about 

the $50 million car park project. View it on 

YouTube at https://youtu.be/cmw8x_fJ0Nc   

Design plans signed = big smiles! 

Construction on pause... 

In line with the 

current public health 

advice, all 

redevelopment 

construction activity 

is currently on hold. 

As a result, the 

scheduled early 

August commencement of the first stage of main 

works has been paused until restrictions are lifted. 

During this time, our project team members are 

working from home to support project continuity and 

planning for works to commence once the 

construction pause is lifted – helping to minimise 

impact to the project timeline.  

Some project team members have also been 

redeployed to other hospital departments such as 

the District’s COVID-19 response team to assist 

with contact tracing. 

LHAP Director of Redevelopment, Karinn Marrone  

said the team was glad to be assisting others. 

“It’s essential that while construction is on hold our 

staff are being proactive and can offer their skills 

and time to hospital services that will benefit from 

additional resources during this challenging time.” 

Sustainability focus 

FUN FACT: More than 92 per cent of 

construction waste from the new multi-storey 

car park site is being diverted from landfill and 

recycled into other construction materials!  

Project builder ADCO Constructions has committed 

to sustainability through a range of initiatives, 

including ensuring they reuse water on site to 

minimise waste.  

The team also participates in a charity 

event focused on environmental 

sustainability each year. 

Our Interventional Radiology (IR) team had big 

smiles as they signed-off design plans for their 

future hospital working spaces. 

The future department will include an IR suite with a 

room that combines CT, Angiography and MRI 

scans, providing the latest in minimally invasive and 

effective treatments, enabling earlier oncology 

diagnoses and  helping to reduce morbidity 

and length of stay in hospital. 

This leading edge technology will be the first of its 

kind in the country and will 

help further personalise 

treatments to suit a wider 

range of patients.  

Scrubs the Pug joined Head of 

Department Glen Schlaphoff 

and Chief Radiographer 

Kirsten Temple to sign plans.  
Image taken prior to current mask 
wearing requirements 
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The Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct is a 

major redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital and will 

include the construction of new buildings on site, 

undertaken over two stages of main works. The first 

stage is due for completion in late 2023. 

To enable demolition of existing buildings, site 

establishment will commence once the current 

construction pause is lifted. Works will see a range 

of access changes for vehicles and pedestrians 

travelling to the hospital.  

Site establishment impacts from September*: 

 Entrance B stair closure: Currently 

providing access to Level 1 (including the 

General Manager’s Unit), these stairs will 

permanently close to enable installation of 

construction hoarding . 

 P1 car park: The P1 (Elizabeth Street) car 

park entry and exit ramps will permanently 

close. Visitors will need to access alternate 

parking in P2 car park off Campbell Street or 

P3 car park off Burnside Drive. 

 Entrance B lifts: The main entry lifts (Lift A) 

located at Entrance B will permanently close. 

Visitors will use Lifts B and C, located along 

the main concourse, to access all levels. Staff 

can use Lift X located in the staff only corridor. 

 Elizabeth Street, front forecourt: 

Construction hoarding will be installed around 

the future construction zone, closing the 

turning circle and current main entry. An 

alternate pedestrian entry will be created off 

Elizabeth Street, adjacent to Emergency. 

As construction gets underway, we’ll keep you 

informed of impacts via our project communications. 

Be sure to keep an eye out for our future newsletters 

and visit the Precinct Updates page on our website 

for the latest impacts to hospital access.  

* Please note that the timing of works may be subject to change. 
Future hoarding installation marked in blue planned at 
Entrance B to establish the construction zone for stage 
one main works. 
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ENTRANCE B 
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